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This past weekend, the team headed back to a track where Neil found himself a spot on 
the podium last season in Dubuque, Iowa. Trying to balance hole shot speed with a long start 
and with a track with uphill runs both ways, the team struggled a bit this time around to find 
that perfect setup. 

In his two qualifying heats, Neil went 7 and 5 which put him in for a spot in the LCQ. In the LCQ ,
Neil finished with a 7th place run, falling just one position short of making the final.

The team at Dees Motorsports has been busy this week getting prepped for the ISOC National 
Circuit Season Finale in Lake Geneva, WI. With warm temperatures and sunny skies in the 
forecast, if you haven't made it to a race this year, this is one to see!

To continue staying up-to-date on our news and race results be sure to "Like" Dees Motorsports
on Facebook.

Sincerely,
Dees Motorsports




